Dr. Leonard Axe, University of Kameas.

Dear Leonard:

I am writing to approve the architectural plans for the swimming pool provided that it is possible to get somewhere near the desired ten-foot depth of the pool for diving safety. The degree of taper that would be necessary to miss the footing structure necessarily awaits excavation. I am emphasizing this because swimming authorities think it is imperative for safety. I am therefore approving the plans with this proviso.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH